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Information and Action Item: Prevailing Wage Resolution 
 

 
TO:  School Board 
FROM: Dr. Susan Pingitore, Chief Financial Officer/CSBO 
 
June 9, 2015 
  
Overview & Background 
 
Each year, the School Board is required to adopt a resolution to pay the prevailing wage rates 
for laborers, workers, and mechanics employed in Public Works projects in the District.  This 
is in compliance with procedures outlined in the Prevailing Wage Act (820 ILCS 130/0.01-12).  
These individuals are to be paid at the rate of those paid in Cook County as determined by the 
Illinois Department of Labor. 
 
New Trier Township High School District 203 annually coordinates compliance for school 
districts within the Township. This entails publishing the required legal notice and 
forwarding copies of approved resolutions to the Illinois Department of Labor and the Office 
of the Secretary of State. 
 
Recommendation 
 
The School Board is asked to approve the attached Prevailing Wage Resolution for 2015-2016.  
 
Click here to view the Cook County Prevailing Wage for June 2015 
 


